
  
 

NOTICE OF PROPOSAL TO EXTEND LEASE TERM FOR TAHUNANUI 

KINDERGARTEN AT BURRELL PARK, 55 MURITAI STREET  

 

Public Notice Date:  19 October 2022  

Closing Date and time:  16 November 2022 at 4pm  

 

Council proposes to extend the current ground lease term with the Nelson 

Tasman Kindergarten Association for the Tahunanui Kindergarten at 55 

Muritai Street. 

The proposed extension is for an initial period of five (5) years with two rights 

of renewal, one of five (5) years and one of two (2) years with a final lease 

expiry of 31 May 2042. 

The land at 55 Muritai Street is described as NL5B/604 PT LOT 2 DP 979 and 

is subject to the Local Government Act 2002.  The proposed ground lease is 

as outlined blue on the map below. 

To provide feedback on this proposal please contact Council:  
 

• Online through the Shape Nelson page   
• In person through the Customer Service Centre – 110 Trafalgar Street, 

Nelson  
• By phone on 03 546 0200  
• Or by email enquiry@ncc.govt.nz  

 
Feedback is open from the 19 October 2022 to 16 November 2022. 
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